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I strongly support discontinuing the use of all polystyrene foam containers, because 

of adverse health effects and trash and pollution from these single-use containers. 

We do not need polystyrene foam to create containers or packaging materials. Food 

containers, in particular, should not be made from polystyrene foam, because toxic 

chemicals from the foam can leech into the food when it is reheated in microwaves 

(which many people do). I support SB 543 and urge the committee members to pass 

it. 


